
P A R E N T  T E A C H E R  C O N F E R E N C E  P L A N

 

 THIS YEAR LINTON PUBLIC SCHOOL WILL BE HAVING VIRTUAL PARENT/TEACHER 
CONFERENCES ON OCTOBER 1ST    

PROGRESS REPORT: 
The school will be mailing out progress reports from teachers along with 
PowerSchool grades on Monday, September 28, 2020.  Keep checking your mail 
throughout the week to review the progress report when it arrives home. 

CONFERENCES: 
 If you would then like to visit with your student’s teacher(s), please call Lacey @ 
701-254-4173 or Donna 701-254-4717 to schedule a time for the teacher to call you 
during our October 1st,  PM conference.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU! 


